
  

 

Term 4, Week 3—Thursday 27th October, 2016 

Important Dates: 

 
TUESDAY  

Student Banking 

 
LUNCH ORDERS 

Thursday and Friday 

 

 

NOTES DUE IN: 

Photo Envelopes 

 

 
DATES TO NOTE: 

Friday 28th Oct Day for Daniel Fundraiser 

Sunday 30th Oct Cessnock Postie Bike GP-

  Drinks stall 

Monday 31st Oct School Photo Day 

Thursday 10th Nov Year 6 Transition KKHS 

Thursday 8th Dec Presentation Day 

Friday 16th Dec Last day Term 4 

Mon 30th Jan First Day Term 1 

Tues 31st Jan Kinder start day 

 

 

 

Winner of the ‘Tell Them From Me Survey’ gift card  was the Judd Family. 
We would like to thank the Judd family for kindly donating 10 cartons of 
water to our school for the Postie Bike Challenge stall. 

 

Also, on the thank you list, IGA Cessnock for giving us a great deal with our 
water and soft drink purchases for the Postie Bike Challenge stall, and to The 
Australia Hotel, Cessnock who kindly donated 20 bags of ice for our stall. 

 

If you have the opportunity, we encourage you to support the businesses 
that support our school. 

 

Don’t forget, Monday is photo day 

Get your envelopes in, Sibling envelopes available 

 

Students are required to dress in full school uniform– school shirt, shorts or 
skort, white socks and black shoes, please. 

 

Day for Daniel Fundraiser– students are invited to wear the colour red to 
school tomorrow and bring along a gold coin to donate to raise awareness 
and funds to support the important work of the Daniel Morcombe 
Foundation- “Keeping Kids Safe”. 

 

Kinder 2017 Visit 

Lincoln, Grace, Mason, Lilly and Mia enjoyed another visit to “Big School” on 
Wednesday. They stayed for recess and enjoyed a lovely time in the 
classroom with Mrs Dobbins and our 2016 Kinder students.  

History Room 

Special thanks to Craig Wyborn for his donation of some very interesting 
historical newspaper clippings about Mulbring PS, collected by his mum. If 
any parent or community member would like to assist in sorting through 
historical records for display in our room, please let us know. Your time and 
efforts would be most appreciated.  

“Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful And Always Try Your Best” 

 Mulbring Public School          

    Ph.: 4938 0135           

     Email: mulbring-p.school       

@det.nsw.edu.au                

Website: www.mulbring-

p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

Miss Lennard and Mrs Troy 

were treated to a beautifully 

decorated ‘mud pie’ lunch 

and a wonderful self-

choreographed concert. 

LUNCH TIME FUN: 



You can 
do it! 

CONGRATULATIONS – WEEK 2—TERM 4 AWARD WINNERS 

Morgan—“Always trying his best”– Kinder 

Flynn—”Fabulous improvement in reading!”-  Year 1 

Hunter—”Writing an excellent information report on ‘Bennelong’ ” - Year 2 

Shaylah—”Writing a great information report on ‘Benelong’ ” - Year 4 

Arabella —”An excellent attitude towards learning and representing 

Mulbring Public School on the Canberra Excursion” - Year 5 

Immogen —”Am excellent attitude towards learning and representing 

Mulbring Public School on the Canberra Excursion” - Year 6 

 

Ice Block RewardsIce Block RewardsIce Block Rewards                           Colouring In Comp CertificatesColouring In Comp CertificatesColouring In Comp Certificates 

K/1/2 Ruby J         Kyla, Ellyse, Grace B, Hunter, Morgan 

 

       

     

 

 

Mathletics StarsMathletics StarsMathletics Stars      

Daniel, Alex, Colby-James, Dylan, Jesse, Ruby J, Grace B

   

 

 

KINDER 2017 

Lucy and Josh, two of our kinder students for 2017, very excited to receive 

their ‘I’m going to big school at Mulbring PS’ shirts. They couldn’t wait to get 

home to try them on. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mulbring Cricket Club needs players for the 

U/12s. Kids aged 10-12. 

Games are played Saturday mornings. 

Phone Craig 0409 780 687 

Mulbring Tennis Club 

Pie Drive orders due 

in tomorrow, Friday. 


